
 

 

SAMPLE LETTER #2 

 

Samantha Fielding 

3250 Victory Drive 

Rocklin, CA 95765 

(916) 632-3195 

samfield@gmail.com 

 

May 29, 2013 

 

Michael Knight 

Manager 

Cold Stone Creamery 

1334 Galleria Blvd. 

Roseville, CA 95678 

 

Dear Mr. Knight,  

 

Please accept my enthusiastic application to work as a cashier at Cold Stone Creamery. I 

would love the opportunity to be a hardworking employee at your establishment. I 

believe my excellent customer service and leadership abilities would make me an ideal 

employee.  

 

Your advertisement specifies that you require an employee who is comfortable working 

in customer service. As a cashier at a grocery store for three years, I have experience 

providing friendly service to customers even during the busiest hours of service. As a 

member of my school's Interact Club, I have gained further experience in customer 

service, making arrangements and providing accommodations different organizations and 

people. I am always ready with a smile and a helping hand.  

 

Finally, you state that employees must be leaders, capable of running the cash register 

alone for periods of time. I have extensive leadership experience; I have run meetings for 

my high school’s literary magazine as literary editor, and I served as my track team’s 

captain. Both positions required making difficult decisions during stressful times; for 

example, when a team member was injured right before a race, the track coach and I had 

to decide who would take her place. As literary editor, I also had to make every last-

minute decision about the organization of our magazine. I am confident that I can handle 

stressful situations and make important decisions while working as a cashier. 

 

I am therefore certain that my customer service abilities and leadership skills are just the 

qualities you are looking for at Cold Stone Creamery. I have enclosed my resume, and 

will call within the next week to see if we might arrange a time to speak together. Thank 

you so much for your time and consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Samantha Fielding 


